
Tamil Nadu Skill Development Corporation 

  

From, 

MD TNSDC,  

Tamil Nadu Skill Development 

Corporation, 

8th floor CMRL, 

Nandanam, 

Chennai – 600035. 

To, 

All empaneled training partners of 

TNSDC. 

  

Dear Training Partners, 

Sub: TNSDC AEBAS MONITORING SYSTEM - Upgrade from L0 device to L1 

AEBAS device  - Before 30.06.2024- Intimation - Req- Reg 

Ref: 1. AEBAS NIC New Delhi UIDAI Letter dated: 27.01.2023 

2. AEBAS NIC New Delhi email dated: 14.12.2023  

  

We hope this letter finds you well. 

We are writing to inform you about an important update regarding our 

attendance tracking system (AEBAS Aadhar Enabled Biometric Attendance System).  

Concerning the 1st cited UIDAI and NIC , New Delhi has instructed to upgrade 

the biometric attendance devices from the current L0 AEBAS device to the L1 AEBAS 

device for all the Government organizations in India.  

The L1 AEBAS device offers several advantages, including improved accuracy, 

enhanced data encryption, and additional features for seamless integration with our 

existing attendance management software. 

Regarding 2nd cited to ensure a smooth transition, NIC New Delhi has 

instructed TNSDC to request all the training partners to purchase the L1 AEBAS device 

and replace the existing L0 AEBAS device at your premises before 30th June 2024 



after this date the L0 devices will be completely removed from NIC AEBAS portal and 

you will not be able to capture attendance using L0 RD device. This upgrade is 

essential for maintaining compliance with regulatory requirements and optimizing the 

effectiveness of our attendance monitoring system. 

The link for identification of vendor: 

https://central.tnsdcattendance.ac.in/faq/compatible_devices 

 We understand that this transition may require coordination and resources on 

your end, and we are committed to assisting in the process. Please feel free to reach 

out to our technical support team for any guidance or support needed during the 

installation and setup of the new devices. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. By 

upgrading to the L1 AEBAS device, we aim to enhance the security and efficiency of 

our attendance tracking system, benefiting both our TNSDC and our valued training 

partners. 

We look forward to your cooperation and a successful transition to the new 

biometric attendance devices. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 


